Resolution 2011-10

Zoning Resolution:

Im phile

On December 14th,2011 the last stage of the transition from Area Plan to the Advisory Plan will be complete.

On December 14th,2011 the Commissioners will recognize the Advisory Plan Commission and Board of Zoning Appeals as the sole Zoning authority in Vermillion County.

On December 14th,2011 pay and exclusive Advisory Plan Commission Attorney duties will transfer to Jon Spurr.

On December 14th,2011 Penny Barton-Zoning Administrator will have full control over existing zoning office budget and will approve all expenditures. Expenditures will be part of the monthly report to the Advisory Commission.

Personnel Issues: Ann Smith continues as a employee of the Zoning office until December 30th, 2011.Her public statement of seperation,2012 reduced head count budget does not support employement beyond that date. Lisa Gilman remains on the active roster and meeting notification list for the Board of Zoning Appeals.